BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS

FROM:

CVI

DATE:

November 10, 2016
Several items came up at the Board Meeting on November 1, 2016 that the Directors want to communicate to you.

Master Insurance Policy:  The Board renewed the Master Insurance Policy with Greater New York Insurance.  The agent for Pines One is HMS Insurance Associates.  If you need a Certificate of Insurance for your mortgage company, please contact Kay Sheldon at HMS at 443-632-3333 or fax your lender’s request to 443-632-3481.  
Insurance coverage you need as the owner of a condominium unit:  Each owner should carry a personal insurance policy on your unit.  It needs to cover your personal property (clothing, furniture, improvements you made to your unit)  It should provide you additional living expenses in case you can no longer occupy your unit.  Another coverage on a condominium homeowner policy will be liability.  As the owner of a condominium unit, you are liable for $5,000 of damages caused to other units or common area for any problem (leak, fire, etc.) that originates in your home.  Please talk to your agent to be sure your policy is endorsed for this coverage.
Staff Holiday Schedule:  The office will be closed on Thursday and Friday, November 24
and 25 for Thanksgiving, Monday, December 26 for Christmas and Monday, January 2nd for

New Year’s Day.
Snow Contract: The Board voted for the Brightview to perform snow services for the

upcoming season.
Structural Solutions:  The Board approved Structural Solutions to conduct an invasive

investigate and assessment of the condition of the balconies throughout the Community.  

The service will consist of performing an onsite assessment and structural evaluation of

the condition of the balcony slabs and railings.  
End of Daylight Savings Time/New Office Hours: Beginning Monday, November 7, 2016

our Fall/Winter on-site office hours will be: 11:30am - 4:30pm, Monday through Friday

We will resume the 12:00pm - 5:00pm, Monday through Friday office hours when Daylight Savings Time “springs forward” again in March 2017. 

Reminders:  

· Cold weather is coming – have your furnace checked to make sure it is running efficiently.

Next Board Meeting: Tuesday, December 6, 2016 at on-site office at 7:00 p.m.  

This information is also available on the Pines One website.  
www.pines1.com
